

P.O. Box 2854 Chapel Hill NC 27515

contact@womensvoiceschorus.org www.womensvoiceschorus.org

October 22, 2018

Allan Friedman Artistic Director

Board of Directors

Amy Glass President

Melissa Nolan Secretary

Karla Byrnes Treasurer

Catherine Garland *Logistics*

Leah Vallario Membership

Lara Olson Music

Barrie Wallace
Public Relations

Tatjana Zimbelius-Klem Technology

Dear Women's Voices Chorus Supporter:

Thanks to your support, Women's Voices Chorus is flying high as we begin our 25th year! A review of our May 2018 concert noted "the exquisite shaping of phrases and interpretation of the music from inside out" and highlighted "the high standard of excellence established by this outstanding ensemble." Our 2019 season includes a newly commissioned composition and promises to stir spirits and uplift listeners with themes of love, light, freedom, and women's strength and resilience.

We know that you love good music. We are asking you to continue your support with your presence at our concerts and with your donations. We rely on generous donors like you for 34% of our budget. Membership dues, concert ticket sales, and grants build the foundation, but it is your support that enables us to soar, programming music that demands more resources and yields even greater rewards.

Would you like to know how your donations can help?

\$650 puts a singer on the risers for one season.

\$300 hires an instrumentalist for one performance.

\$300 covers moving risers to and from a concert location.

\$240 provides website hosting.

\$135 hires a piano tuner for rehearsals or a concert.

\$85 rents a rehearsal space for a week.

Your generosity is vital—and deeply appreciated. We proudly recognize each of our donors in every program and we want your name there! Please use the enclosed envelope to mail your contribution, or visit www.womensvoiceschorus.org and click "Donate." Your recurring donation as a Sustaining Donor ensures that your gift keeps on giving all year, and we also gratefully welcome one-time donations.

Sincerely yours,

Amy Glass

President, Women's Voices Chorus

Women's Voices Chorus Inc. is a private, non-profit organization, tax-exempt under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code

Financial information about this organization and a copy of its license are available from the State Solicitation Licensing Branch at 919-814-5400. The license is not an endorsement by the State.